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Work For Peace Prayer 
We pray to be people of peace as Jesus taught us. We are able to live in peace with others. 

Jesus, you said to your followers, “My peace I leave you, my peace I give you.” Help us to live always 
in peace in our hearts and our lives. Help us to bring peace to others and stand up for the rights of 
all people. Help us to work for peace in our families, our neighbourhoods, and our world. All things 

are possible through you, our Lord and Saviour. Amen 

Jesus said, ‘Let the little children come to me, and do not hinder them, for the kingdom of heaven 
belongs to such as these.’   Matthew 19:13-15 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Dear Parent, 
This week our school re-entry was completed with the arrival of the Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 students. It was so good to see 
them again after more than 2 months of remote online learning. We give all students in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 a warm wel-
come back to Our Lady’s school. The Foundation students were very excited to finally see their Year 6 buddies again. 
The Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 students have made a great start this week  and have quickly settled back into the school rou-
tine. I am very proud of the way you have been able to quickly adapt back to school life. You have demonstrated that 
you are flexible and resilient. Congratulations! 

Each year we celebrate the Feast of the Sacred Heart by attending a whole School Mass and by putting the Our Lady’s 
Gospel Value of Service into action and raising money for the St. Vincent's De Paul Society, who look after the most 
vulnerable people in our local community. This year we are unable to hold a School Mass but the students and teach-
ers will have their own prayer time in the classrooms. Next Friday June 19th the students can come to school in casual 
clothes for a donation. The money donated will be presented to the St. Vincent’s De Paul Society. Winter is a particu-
larly difficult time for some families and I know you will join in and give to this very worthy cause. I have included this 
beautiful prayer by St Teresa of Avila, as it reminds me of our school community who is always so generous when it 
comes to supporting those in need. 

2021 FOUNDATION ENROLMENTS 

Just a reminder to families that if they have picked up an enrolment form, please return it to school 

with all the documentation as soon as possible. Also any new families that have NOT picked up an 

enrolment form for Foundation 2021, please come into the Office to pick up a pack. 

Feast of the Sacred Heart 
of Jesus  

A Celebration of God’s 
boundless love for us all 

 
Friday the 19th of June 

 

Casual Dress Day for all 
students who bring a donation for the  

St Vincent’s De Paul Society. 

A big warm WELCOME BACK to our Year 
3, 4, 5 and 6 students!  
We are all so happy to have you back! 

Prayer of St. Teresa of Avila 

 

 

Christ has no body but yours. No hands, no feet on earth, but yours. Yours 
are the eyes through which he looks compassion on this world. Yours are 

the feet with which he walks to do good. Yours are the hands with which 

Christ blesses the world. 
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Year 3 students reflections on what it was like to learn remotely online 

and at home. 

We know that the last few months have had an extraordinary 

impact on families, communities and our way of life. There have 

been highs and lows, moments of joy and learnings for all of us. 

Australia Post has invited people to record their experiences and 

feelings during this unique period in our history They want to cap-

ture this moment in our nation’s history. So they have created a 

national letter box where from now until the 18th of August you 

can write a letter to share your experience of the COVID-19 pan-

demic. 

Here is a sample of our Year 3 students’ letters that you can read. 

You may also want to write about your own experiences. The 

letters are titled, Dear Australia….. 

Australia Post is working with the National Archives of Australia 

so that letters can be kept for future generations to read . 



 

Thank you Year 3 for sharing your thoughts about remote, online 

learning at home. 



 

FI 
Hannah - For ‘having a go’ during reading and attempting unknown words using Lips the Fish and Stretchy Snake. From 
Ms. Cam Tu 
Garang - For showing great improvement in Mathematics. You are counting very well and well done on learning all 
your shapes! From Ms. Cam Tu  
 
FJ 
Koby Bevis For making clever predictions about the stories we have read in class this week. From Miss Severino 
Justin C For demonstrating your mathematical skills during the SINE test. You are so clever with ordering numbers and 
completing number patterns. From Miss Severino  
1K 
Helen L For being a focused learner concentrating to learn as much as she can. Your spelling continues to improve. 
Well done Helena! From Miss Karen 
Stephanie D For the presentation of her handwriting. It is so beautifully written. Well done Stephanie! From Miss Ka-
ren  
 
1L 
Lara M - For working hard this week to improve her handwriting, using capital and lowercase letters in all the right 
places. Well done! From Miss Steph 
Oliver B - For working hard at being a problem solver in the classroom, and thinking of different strategies he can use 
to tackle his problems. From Miss Steph  
 
2M 
Jaagrah. B- for using excellent reading strategies such as eagle eye and stretchy snake to improve on your reading. 
From Miss Scarpaci 
Matilda. L- for beginning to join in with class discussions and using your big voice to speak. Keep it up! From Miss Scar-
paci  
 
2N 
Andrew T - For being a great thinker and writing an interesting and informative piece about your cultural seed! Keep it 
up! From Ms Howe 
Nina B - For being a deep thinker when doing your See, Feel, Wonder on your cultural seed and writing an interesting 
informative piece using this information! From Ms Howe 
 
3E 
Tial Ku T - For being a self manager and trying your best every day with every thing you do. You are amazing! Well 
done. From Miss O’Connell 
Grace C - For being a collaborator and always working well in groups, helping others and taking turns. From Miss 
O’Connell  
 
3F 
Kanieshka V - For creating a great grid treasure map with coordinates, well done! From Ms Murphy 
Evie W - For always demonstrating you are a Collaborator, helping others and working well in groups! From Ms Mur-
phy  
 
4G 
Michael S- for taking risks, being brave and absolutely shining in front of his classmates when presenting his iTime pro-



 

ject on Airships. From Mrs Sales 
Leon A- for being brave and volunteering to go first in the class to present his 
iTime presentation about Black Holes and doing an absolutely awesome job. From 
Mrs Sales 
 
4H 
Lachlan B For sharing an informative and interesting iTime presentation about 
Covid -19 with his fellow students From Mr Wickham 
Jasmine N For displaying the Learning Asset of Self Manager by making wise deci-
sions about her learning and being prepared to ask for clarification and guidance. 
From Mr Wickham  
 
5C 
Sophie T You communicated your ideas about Children’s Rights confidently by creating a poster and using examples to 
explain your thinking. Great learning, Sophie! From Miss Wendy 
Nam N You reflected on children’s rights, and composed your own explanation of them. You show us all how to be a 
Thinker, Nam! From Miss Wendy 
 
5D 
Julian D - For the focus you have shown in your learning this week and willingness to share your ideas with the class. 
You have also done a wonderful job taking initiative in your classroom job! Keep up the great work! From Mrs Mendo-
za 
Lucas N - For being a great self-manager and thinker in your learning. You have been a great problem solver and take 
initiative when things need to get done. Keep up the great work! From Mrs Mendoza  
 
6A 
Stalin C For using The Learning Asset of Thinker to deeply discuss and present many perspectives on the topic, “Are the 
commandments relevant in the modern world?” From Ms Kaan 
Heidi C For showing the Gospel value of Service by offering to support her  teachers and peers at every opportunity. 
From Ms Kaan  
 
6B 
Van C - For being an excellent self-manager in your first week back at school, and for asking questions to improve your 
learning. Well done! From Ms. Gurry 
Kelly T - For being an excellent self-manager in your first week back at school. You are always attentive, focussed and 
ready to learn. Well done! From Ms. Gurry  

UPCOMING DATES… 
 

Fri 19 June  Casual Day for Donation to  
   St Vincent de Paul 
Fri 26 June  Last Day of Term 2 
Mon 13 July  First Day of Term 3 
Fri 31 July  Written Reports come home 
Wed 5 Aug  3.30-6.00pm Three Way Learning Conversations 
Thur 6 Aug  Closure Day - Three Way Learning Conversations 

Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Eilish L F I 

Kiera L F I 

Vivienne M 1 K 

Kon D 6 A 

Ms Gurry 

Mrs Kalc Smyth 



 

Feast of the Sacred Heart

 

In week 10, Friday 19th June, we celebrate the Feast of the Sacred Heart, taking Jesus' physical heart as the 

representation of his divine love for humanity.  

It is a day to reflect on the boundless love that God has for each person. In essence it speaks of the great ten-

derness of a God who stoops down and lifts us up when life is filled with challenges and suffering. God’s love 

reaches out to us, invites us, and draws us into the very heart of God where our lives are transformed into 

being the hands and feet, the gentle voice and the listening ear of Christ in the world today. 

As we gain spiritual nourishment from receiving the Eucharist, we also seek to nourish those for whom the 

day to day struggle of putting food on the table is a reality. 

We invite donations to this very worthy cause via your child’s class or school office by way of monetary dona-

tion which will be given to St Vincent de Paul Society to distribute between those in need in the local commu-

nity. All children may come in casual dress on this day.  

Please give generously. 

Working together in Christ’s light, 

Kriss Oliver – Religious Education Leader 



 



 



 


